
From: Dawid Strojny 
Sent: 22 August 2022 14:41 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3347/T 
 
Good afternoon,  
 
I live at 22A Mansfield Road.  
 
I would be grateful if someone could inform me what is going on.  
 
Why nobody informed me about the situation? Why I find out everything from 
my neighbours? I think you should talk with me first or visit my property. 
What is the problem with these trees? Who came up with the initiative to 
remove them?  
 
Regards, 
 
Dawid Strojny 
 
 
 


